From: Konrad Hildebrandt

To: Jim Perry; Eric Richardson

Subject: RE: Cedar Hills Responsible Newsletter

Date: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 5:50:56 PM

As we all know, Ms. Johnson is definitely a Korihor soldier.

The increase is what the Mayor and Council authorized in the most recent review – In actuality it is \$8K something, but let's round to \$9K to make it sound better. It was around a \$4 per hour increase.

Thank you, Konrad

From: Jim Perry [mailto:jim@perrypoint.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 9:52 AM
To: Eric Richardson; Hildebrandt Konrad
Subject: Re: Cedar Hills Responsible Newsletter

What \$9,000 pay increase for Konrad is she talking about?

From: Angela Johnson (Streetschof (Syahoo, com))
Reply-To: Angela Johnson (Streetschof (Syahoo, com))

Date: Tue, 4 Oct 2011 22:55:05 -0700 (PDT)

To: Eric Richardson <e_ric_hardson@yahoo.com>, Hildebrandt Konrad <kjhildebrandt@cedarhills.org>

Cc: Jim Perry < jperry@cedarhills.org >, Ken Kirk < kkirk@cedarhills.org >, 'Marisa Wright'

<mwright@cedarhills.org>, 'Mayor Richardson' <erichardson@cedarhills.org>, 'Scott Jackman'

<sjackman@cedarhills.org>, 'Stephanie Martinez' <smartinez@cedarhills.org>

Subject: Re: Cedar Hills Responsible Newsletter

Mayor, let me first say I'm sorry that we were not understanding each other on the petition comment I made. I was just wanting to see if we could comment after you proposed your alternate proposal. You were explaining the process and I was confused. Sorry that got a bit out of hand. I might suggest as Highland does that you ask residents to refrain from comments until you address them and ask for comments on an agenda item. I realize I was one of those that made comments when I shouldn't have and will try to wait for your mention of it being a comment period on that item. I think this will go along way in showing that you care what citizens have to say and they will be able to make more educated comments as they know where you are heading with the discussion.

As Trent said, I do appreciate all of the councils hard work for the city.

Stephanie and Jim, as you mentioned wanting ideas for your proposal, I think

As Trent said, I do appreciate all of the councils hard work for the city. Stephanie and Jim, as you mentioned wanting ideas for your proposal, I think allowing citizens to vote on any public building over \$400K or more, excluding the land, would bring a lot of peace to the city. We certainly won't see many more public buildings built as we are nearly built out, but it will let citizens know that you care about their opinion.

As far as salries being available on the internet, visit utahrights.com and you will see that there are only 3 city employees with salaries listed besides the council and mayor. On transparency.utah.gov I could find no salaries. As stated previously, having the salaries on the city website as other cities have would go a